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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
March 27, 1981

*1 C. Wesley Smith, Esquire
Attorney at Law

135 York Street, SE.

Aiken, South Carolina 29801

Dear Wes:

Pursuant to our telephone conversation yesterday, | am writing to advise you that Act No. 935 of 1956 [49 STAT. 2220 (1956)],
which created the Belvedere Water and Sewer District, has not been repealed as far as | can determine. Consequently, the
provisions of that legislation should be implemented, including the provisions prescribing the method of appointing members
of the District governing body.

With kind regards,

Karen LeCraft Henderson
Senior Assistant Attorney General
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